
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

King’s Coronation Day 

On Friday 5th May, we are excited to be celebrating another iconic day in our history – The King’s Coronation! Children are 

welcome to come in a plain red, white and blue t-shirt or jumper for the day. Every other item of clothing will be school uniform, 

including shoes.   

During the day we will be immersing ourselves in all things British and learning about the importance of the coronation and what 

this means to us.  The children will be treated to an afternoon tea style lunch, provided by the kitchen staff. This will include 

sandwiches, quiche, pizza pinwheels, coronation cupcakes and jelly. Weather permitting, we will enjoy this outside, amongst the 

bunting created by the children.  

During the afternoon, we have a range of activities on offer to continue the celebrations.  

These include; 

• Fruit kebab making, provided by the Co-op on Bramcote Lane 

• Traditional British fair games 

• Visit from the ice cream van!  

• A British Afternoon Tea 

Please join us from 2.00pm to enjoy the celebration alongside your children. Please enter through the main gate and office, 

where you will sign in and receive a warm welcome and afternoon tea from the Year 6 children.    

 

Home project opportunity for you and your child/children 

For those of you who have created a crown at home, there will be a parade of crowns created by the children at home.  

Please support your children in creating their very own crown and be king or queen for the day! Below are some pictures of 

inspiration, but please let your imagination go wild. There will be 3 prizes for best effort (not outcome) and will be announced on the 

day. We can’t wait to see your crowns!  

    

Thank you,  

Miss Snell  

Event Coordinator 


